Otago Fish and Game Council

Declaration of Election Result

2024 Council Election

Having been duly appointed Returning Officer pursuant to Section 3 of the Fish and Game Council Elections Regulations 1990, I hereby declare that as at 5pm Thursday 29 August 2024, the number of candidates standing for election to the Otago Fish and Game Council did not exceed the number of vacancies to be filled.

I therefore declare Mike Barker, John Cruden, John Highton, Vicky May, Adrian McIntyre, John Stanley Preedy, Blair Trevathan and Colin Leslie Weatherall to be elected to the Otago Fish and Game Council.

Ian Hadland
Returning Officer – Otago Fish and Game Council
PO Box 76, Dunedin 9054 
(03) 479 6555 
ihadland@fishandgame.org.nz

